
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Just to let you know that the class photo proof cards will be sent home today/tomorrow.  We will also 
display the photos in the school office if you would like to see what they will look like before you order. 
 
The deadline for parents to order online with free delivery back to your school is: Wednesday 
21st June 2022. 
 
Any orders after the set deadline will be subject to postage & packaging costs with delivery 
direct to them at their home address. 

Proof cards copies 
Should you lose your proof card or have trouble ordering, please contact DSP directly via 
email.( dsp.enquiries@gmail.com ) The contact details are also on the proof cards. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Alex 
Admin  
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